
The G2G PASS makes it easier to register your travel to Tasmania  
by providing a streamlined online submission process.

What is G2G PASS?

G2G PASS is an online travel registration system that 
can be accessed via computer, smartphone or tablet.  

It replaces the previous paper-based and online 
processes such as the Tasmanian Arrivals Form and 
online Essential Traveller Application forms.  

People can track their submission status using the website or the G2G PASS app, and will 
receive an email advising them of the outcome.  If successful, the G2G PASS is issued before 
arrival – in the form of a QR code, a type of barcode that can be scanned. 

This code can be shown to a Biosecurity Tasmania officer and scanned upon arrival in Tasmania.  
The G2G PASS can be displayed on a smartphone/tablet or printed out.

Who needs to use G2G PASS?

All travellers to Tasmania will need a G2G PASS QR code to enter 
the State.  This includes Tasmanian residents returning to the State 
and those people wanting to apply for Essential Traveller status (or 
already holding Essential Traveller status).  

A G2G PASS is required by every person 18 years and older wanting to travel into Tasmania. 

Children under 18 years must be added to an adult pass during the submission process if 
travelling together. Where a child is travelling unaccompanied, they need their own G2G PASS 
regardless of age.

Applications take a minimum of three business days to process.

Travellers arriving in Tasmania without a G2G PASS QR code may have to quarantine until their 
application can be processed. 

How do I access G2G PASS?

Travellers can access the G2G PASS by going to https://www.g2gpass.com.au reading the 
instructions, filling in the required information and providing evidence where required before 
making their submissions for travel.
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What information will I need to complete an Essential Traveller application?

If you are applying for Essential Traveller status you will need evidence to support your claim, 
such as a letter from your employer or client, or a medical certificate. It is important to have this 
evidence ready to attach to your submission through G2G PASS.

If you have Essential Traveller status approved under the previous system you will need to re-apply 
through G2G PASS. Questions relating to Essential Traveller can be sent to  
EssentialTraveller@dpipwe.tas.gov.au 

What support is provided to help make a submission using G2G PASS?

Technical support, including comprehensive Frequently Asked Questions, is available via the G2G 
PASS website https://www.g2gpass.com.au/help 

If you need to speak to someone about Tasmania’s border restrictions, phone the Tasmanian Public 
Health Hotline on 1800 671 738.

More information

For more information about travel border restrictions in Tasmania, including Essential Traveller 
status requirements, go to the Tasmanian Government coronavirus website at  
https://www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au/G2G   
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